
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TESTING OF 

ELECTRONIC VOTING 
EQUIPMENT/PROGRAMING 

 
 

 
VILLAGE OF SCANDINAVIA 

 

 
As required by State Statute 5.84, the Village 
of Scandinavia will hold a Public Test of the 

electronic equipment/programming to be used 
at the August Election to be held August 11, 
2020. This Public Test will be held at the 
Municipal Center on Monday, August 3, 2020 

at 10:30 AM. All interested persons are invited 
to attend. 
 

 
Renee L. Smith 
Village Clerk 

 
 
Dated: August 1, 2020   

 


